No. PS/PS (F) IDB/2010
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Department of Finance

ek

From

Pr. Secretary (Finance) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
SHIMLA-171002.

To

All Administrative Secretaries (By name) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Shimla-1710022.

Dated: Shimla-2, the 6™ May, 2011.

Subject: - Need to bring before Infrastructure Development Board
any proposal relating to private sector investment in
infrastructure sector projects.

Sir/Madam,

As you are kindly aware that Himachal Pradesh
Infrastructure Development Board has been constituted under the
Chairpersonship of the Chief Secretary under the provisions of HP Infrastructure
Development Act, 2001. The Act provides broad framework for private sector
participation in financing, construction, maintenance and operation of

infrastructure sector projects.

As such, it is reiterated that all project proposals proposing
private sector participation in infrastructure sector: projects in any field/area
should be first brought before the Infrastructure Development Board for
consideration and giving its views, before taking approvalll of the competent

authority in the matter. These instructions may kindly be strictly adhered to.
Yours faithfully,

‘Pr. Secretaty/ (Finance) to the
{I{L/ Government of Himachal Pradesh



Endst. No. —as above- dated Shimla-2, 6.5.2011.
Copy to:
1. P.S. to CS for kind information of CS.

Pr. Secrcﬁ)ry (Finance) to the
& C Government of Himachal Pradesh
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